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Good afternoon, 
 
I am writing on behalf of residents in Crateford Lane, Brewood, ST19 5PZ. 
 
As I am sure you are aware, residents in Crateford Lane are going to be greatly affected by the WMI scheme. In 
particular, some of the proposals from WMI in relation to traffic management will cause huge disruption and 
congestion. 
 
One of the proposals put forward by residents include making part of the road access only. I recognise that this 
would require a change in DCO, and I did wonder if the DFT would be open to considering changes should WMI 
apply for a change in DCO? 
 
I would be grateful for your thoughts and comments. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
 
Rt. Hon. Sir Gavin Williamson CBE MP 
 
Member of Parliament for Stone, Great Wyrley and Penkridge 
House of Commons, Westminster, SW1A 0AA 
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